
Construction Bulletin

Edmonton-Strathcona County Footbridge

Construction activities on the Edmonton-Strathcona County Footbridge will begin on June 1, 2023

and continue until fall 2025. The new footbridge is being constructed to cross the North

Saskatchewan River, linking the City of Edmonton (167 Avenue) with Strathcona County (Township

Road 540). A temporary access road and laydown will be established during bridge construction.

Construction Impacts

● The shared pathway parallel to the North Saskatchewan River will be temporarily closed near the

Quarry Gold Course with no through access to 167 Avenue northeast. Trail users can still access

the trail from 17 Street northeast until the marked dead-end for the duration of construction.

● The gravel trails along the river's east side with access from Township Road 540 will also be

closed.

● Access to homes and businesses surrounding the bridge site will be maintained.

● Please see the attached closure map for more information.

● Some activities may require overnight work.

Access

Local access will be maintained at all times. Large trucks and equipment will be detoured to 153

Avenue and 17 Street to mitigate traffic impacts along 167 Avenue.

The final design has retained most elements shown

during preliminary design, however, the canopies on

the lookout points are no longer included to keep

the project within budget. The Edmonton-Strathcona

County Footbridge is a collaborative infrastructure

project between the City of Edmonton, Strathcona

County and the River Valley Alliance.



For further information, visit edmonton.ca/EdmontonStrathconaFootbridge or contact

Loli Fernandez, Program Manager

Transportation Infrastructure Delivery

loli.fernandez@edmonton.ca

Phone: 780 619 9430
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